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Cambridge, Massachusetts 

1848 

Saint Peter Parish 

Welcome! 
No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, 

No matter what your current family or marital situation, 

No matter what your current personal history, age, background, race, 

No matter what your own self image, 

You are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved and respected here at Saint Peter Parish. 

We are here to welcome and serve you. 
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Weekly Schedule May 27th - June 4th 

 

Sunday 28th   Summer Mass Schedule Begins 

   NO 5:00 p.m. Mass Today thru Labor Day Weekend 
 

Monday 29th   Memorial Day - the Parish Office will be closed 
 

Wednesday 31st  7:00 p.m. AA (school cafeteria) 
    

Saturday 3rd   5:30 p.m. French Community Mass (church) 
 

Sunday 4th   12:30 - 3:30 p.m. Parish Picnic Rain or Shine   

Mass Intentions  Collections  

May 21, 2017  $4,092.00 

Mail-ins Weekly  $80.00 

Mail-ins Monthly  $730.00 
 

Catholic Appeal Goal  $76,153.00 

Catholic Appeal as of May 23rd  $46,037.00 

60% of our Goal 
 

Thank you for your generosity  

 May 27th - June 4th 
 

Saturday 27th 

4:00 p.m. Ann OôConnell 
 

Sunday 28th 

9:00 a.m. Joseph and Donalda Sears 

11:30 a.m. Martha Lang 
 

Thursday 1st 

8:00 a.m. Janet, John and Mary Carney 
 

Saturday 3rd 

4:00 p.m. Mary F. Moran 
 

Sunday 4th 

9:00 a.m. Pasquale Bellamacina 

11:30 a.m. Margaret R. Buckley 

Cover Art  
This weekôs artist is Ethan Noah Pathiraja, who is in 

the Third Grade at St. Peter School. 

Well done, Ethan! 

 The order of the animals talking, per the artist: 

Bear 

Blue Jay 

Robin 

Horse 1 

Horse 2 

Weôre on Facebook!  

Please check out our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/saintpetercambridge.org, 

and please Like Us and share!  You will find notices 

of upcoming events, photos, and more. 

Please Note Summer Mass Schedule 

Beginning Memorial Day Weekend May 28th 

through Labor Day Weekend September 3rd  

There will be no 5:00 p.m. Mass 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter  

And behold, I am with you always, until the end of 

the age.  Find ways to let the Lord deeper into your 

marriage by attending a Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Weekend. The next weekend is June 10-

11 in Medway.  For more information, call Stephen 

& Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or visit us 

at wwmema.org 

tel:(800)%20710-9963
https://wwmema.org/
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Parish & School Directory 

Parish 617-547-4235  School 617-547-0101 
 

Rev. Leonard OôMalley, Pastor (ext. 143) 

lomalley@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Anna  Molettieri, Pastoral Associate (ext. 117) 

amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Deacon Tim OôDonnell (617-897-1148) 

todonnell@saintpetercambridge.org  
 

Deacon John Czajkowski 

jczajkowski@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Diane Consigli, Business Manager (ext. 110)  

dconsigli@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Mary Ann Savoie, Parish Secretary (ext. 112) 

msavoie@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Doreen Gulledge, Music Director (ext. 118) 

dgulledge@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Robert Flaherty, Director of                                               

Faith Formation (ext. 116) 

rflaherty@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Cheryl DePasquale, 

1st Eucharist Coordinator (ext. 116) 

cdepasquale@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society (ext. 113) 

stvincent@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Andrew Malionek, Principal (ext. 125) 

amalionek@saint-peter-school.org 
 

Kimberlie Winter, Director of                                               

Advancement (ext. 130) kwinter@saint-peter-school.org 
 

Mark Smith, Director of Admissions (ext. 126)  

admissions@saint-peter-school.org 

We Pray For 
 

Those who are having a difficult time in their lives; 

the imprisoned and the addicted; the hungry and the 

homeless; for those who suffer abuse at the hands of 

another; for Paul G. Ahearn who died; for Richard 

Federico, Constance Innes, John Corsetti, Silverius 

Blonigen, Benjamin Smolenski, Mary Angela 

McGowan, Jack Moran, Mary Finnegan, Blanche 

Nocella, and all families and caregivers; and for all 

with special intentions who have asked for our 

prayers. The names of those for whom we pray will 

be on our prayer list for a period of 4 weeks. If you 

wish to keep any name in the bulletin for a longer 

period, please call or email the parish office at 617-

547-4235 x112 or office@saintpetercambridge.org  

Assisting Clergy 
 

5:00 p.m.   Rev. Jim Keenan, SJ   

 MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday 4:00 p.m. 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.   

5:00 p.m. 

NO 5:00 p.m. Mass Memorial Day Weekend 

thru Labor Weekend 

Monday and Tuesday 

No Mass or Prayer Service 
 

Wednesday - Saturday 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. or by appointment 

Wednesdays During Lent 

6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

St. Peter Parish  
100 Concord Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  02138-2297 
 

Parish Telephone: 617-547-4235 

Parish Fax: 617-547-1525 

Website: www.saintpetercambridge.org 

St. Peter School 
96 Concord Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  02138-2297 
 

School Telephone: 617-547-0101 

School Fax: 617-441-8911 

Website: www.saint-peter-school.org 

Sacraments and Home Visits 

To schedule Baptism, Marriage, Anointing of the 
Sick, or for any question you may have, please visit 
our website or call the Parish Office.  Please also call 
us if you or someone you know is homebound and 

would like a visit or Communion. 
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Pope Tweets 

@Pontifex 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

God makes his most beautiful flowers grow among 

the driest stones. 

May 7, 2017 

Peace must be built on justice, on integral human 

development, on respect for human rights, on the 

protection of creation. 

May 20, 2017 

From the Principal 

      Saint Paul, through his letters, worked to build community. In so doing, the Word of 

God that he was so passionate about would become flesh once again through the daily words 

and deeds of every member he addressed. For Paul, the mission of the community was to 

operate as one Body in Christ, in which all members work in coordination with each other, to 

live as Jesus wanted us to. 

     At St. Peter School, the faculty and staff strive to share Paulôs message with our students and with each 

other. As we near the end of another school year (and as I end my first year as Principal) we pray our efforts 

linger with students throughout the summer and that the foundation of faith that is being constructed will be 

strong enough to weather any storm. 

 Thank you for your support of the mission of St. Peter School. We hope to continue to shine as the 

beacon on the hill.                     Andrew Malionek 

Parish Picnic  Next Sunday June 4 

12:30 - 3:00 p.m. Rain or Shine 

Fun and Entertainment for All Ages 
 

Plan on joining us for the best afternoon of Foodð

hot dogs, hamburgers, chicken, salad, desserts, 

      and ice cream 

Music  

Childrenôs Activities 

Storyteller 

Caricatures by John Doherty, and more! 
 

Free car seat safety check by a 

certified inspectorðin the Manassas 

Ave. lot. 
 

This is a terrific and free event for 

families.  Donôt miss it! 

Are You New to the Parish or 

Here for the Summer? 
 

Welcome!  Thank you for coming and joining our 

parish in celebrating Mass.  Whether you are 

visiting, or in the area for studies, or new to the 

community, please know that we are delighted to 

have you among us.  We would like to meet you.  

Please say hello to any of our ministers or staff 

before or after Mass.  Or call or email any of us. We 

are here to serve you! 

Au Revoir, Fr. Francis 

Congratulations to Francis D. Alvarez, S.J., who was 

awarded a Ph.D. in Theology and Education by 

Boston College on May 22!  For the last several 

years, Fr. Francis has joyfully shared his presence 

with us at the 5 p.m. Mass.  Several hundred attended 

his final Mass and reception last Sunday.  He soon 

returns to his native Philippines.  We are most 

grateful for his generosity of time, love, and joyful 

spirit.  And we pray for his welfare and happiness.  

God bless you, Fr. Francis! 


